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Dear Parents
I can’t believe that the end of term is finally upon us!
Let us take time to sit, reflect and understand what we have all gone through this academic year.

No other will be the same hopefully!

We are looking forward to welcoming all of you back in September.

Some of you may feel worried and anxious about what September will bring.

I found this lovely little quote from Joan Littlewood at the Theatre Royal Stratford: “If we don’t get lost, we’ll never find a new route”

We will have to find new routes as we return to school in September.

We will have staggered start and end of day times. 
Staggered breaks and lunch, to keep year groups bubbles safe.

We will clearly label all the entrances and exits with the start and end of day times and the gates to use.

Please see the attached timetable

The school will contact you on Wednesday 2nd September to remind you of your start time and the school entrance to use on Thursday 3rd September.

Regrettably due to the current circumstances parents will not be allowed on the school premises, unless invited by the Headteacher.
We will have to learn new routines as the old ones will not fit our new ways of doing things.

This is a great opportunity to embrace change and learn from all we have been through.

Next term our team will show calm, compassion and firm determination that every one of our pupils will succeed.

We will need to be understanding of your experiences and ambitions for the future.

We have reached the end of term and for that we should all be truly grateful.

Thank you for all your encouraging words and support over the last 17 weeks.

We wish you all a happy, peaceful and sun filled summer and look forward to welcoming you back in September.
Keep safe, keep strong and keep the faith.

Deirdre Finan 
Protective Measures
Prevention:

1. Minimise contact within individuals who are unwell by ensuring that those who have coronavirus symptoms, or who have someone in their household who does, do not attend school.

2. Clean hands thoroughly more often than usual. 

a) On entry to school building

b) After morning break

c) Before lunch

d) After lunch playtime

e) At end of day

3. Ensure good respiratory hygiene by promoting the “catch it, bin it, kill it”

approach. All children’s tables will have boxes of tissues placed on them and classroom bins are lidded with food control.

4. Enhanced cleaning will take place each playtime and at lunch time, including cleaning frequently touched surfaces.

5. We will maintain social distancing wherever possible.
Response to any infection:

6. We will engage with the NHS test and trace process

7. We will manage confirmed cases of coronavirus in the school community by isolating any cases immediately.
8. Contain any outbreak by local health protection team advice

Transport:

Families using public transport, please refer to the safer travel guidance for passengers.
(https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-passengers)

Attendance Expectations:
1. It is a parent’s duty to secure that their child attends regularly at school.

2. As a school we have a responsibility to record attendance and follow up absence.

3. School’s may issue sanctions in line with our Local Authorities code of conduct

If you have any concerns about the above, please contact the school office.
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Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values
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Healthy Schools







